
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: July 1, 2024 

 

 

• Madison County Tax Assessor Norman Cannady presented the 2024 Real and Personal 

Property Tax Rolls showing 3.4% growth from the prior year.  

 

• The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board,” approved a request from the 

Mississippi Emergency Management Agency (MEMA) to establish a Long-Term Disaster 

Committee, made up of appointed individuals from each supervisor’s district, to provide 

possible financial assistance for building supplies for non-declared disasters. Each non-

declared disaster could receive up to $250,000 in total assistance funds. 

 

 

• The Board granted two tax exemptions for parcels of land owned by the First Church of 

Canton. 

 

• At the request of the Madison County Historic Courthouse Committee, the Board 

approved the concept of utilizing the historic courthouse as a learning center. The 

learning center can be used by organizations, schools, etc. to hold meetings and will 

include kiosks and other exhibits to tell the history of Madison County.  

 

• The Board approved boundaries for a new Deerfield Precinct. The Madison County 

Circuit Clerk will let voters know if they are impacted. 

 

• The Board approved a Cooperative Agreement between the County and the City of Flora 

to spend unused funds from a prior agreement to pave Monroe Street. 

 

• The Board approved a Cooperation Agreement between the County and the City of 

Gluckstadt regarding the County patching, paving and continuing maintenance of a 

portion of Stout Road lying within the municipal limits of Gluckstadt.  

 

• The Board approved the preliminary plat of a Subdivision of Lot 23A, Panther Creek (An 

Unrecorded Subdivision). The development is 3 lots on approximately 18.02 acres.  

 

• The Board approved a Preliminary Plat for Westpointe Phases 1 and 2. 

 

• The Board approved a Preliminary Plat for Mission Park Phase 1. 

• Based on a request from the Farmhaven Fire Protection District Board, the Board of 

Supervisors approved a Resolution of Intent to Levy a 2 Mill increase to operate the 

Farmhaven Fire Protection District. 

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors next regularly scheduled meeting will be 

July 15, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton 



 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


